22


Unit History.





It has been a case of "making haste slowly" as regards this important project. The committee has gathered a lot of information from members and other sources on the history of the Unit as well as having access to the books already written on the campaigns we were involved in. Putting it all together is another thing as the committee is starting to find out. We are keen to include events, which took place in those war years that have not previously written about. Even so, things which took place in Timor for instance may never appear in print such being the unique nature of that campaign.





A number of members have advised us of their omission from Colin Doig's history. We thank them for that and can assure these members this oversight will be corrected in our new history. 


As mentioned in our last Courier we appeal to New Guinea veterans in particular to write in and give us an account of any incidents they were involved in which they consider worthy of publication. The committee has decided to include a good range of photos in the book spread over three campaigns. So please bear with us as we plod along. Our aim is to have the history completed in 15 months from now for Christmas 2003, but don't bet on it!


J. Carey.
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